
Calendar Notes for December 2023 

 

Month of fun things…Bingo is all over the schedule, a couple Friday games, a couple Tuesday games, 

whatever right? They’re still games. Our fiend Kayla from Williamstown Commons is leading a special 

Holiday Bingo on the 8th.  

There will be no Amanda led exercise classes on December 1st, 15th, 22nd, 27th, 28th and 29th. Karyn’s 

class will still meet on Mondays, except for the 25th. 

Our friends at Sugar Hill will be hosting a super holiday Bingo Wednesday the 6th. Transportation will 

leave the Harper Center at 12:00, returning at 3:00. Space is limited, call or stop by here to sign up. 

The Garden Club of Williamstown will host their annual “Holiday Green” workshop here at Harper on 

Tuesday the 5th at 1:00 They’ll be helping folks create festive holiday decorations made with evergreens.  

Dontcha just love the smell fresh evergreens make?  

Blood pressure readings will read by Justin from Williamstown Commons from 1:30 -2:30 on the 5th. 

On December 7th we’ll show, by request by the way, “the Gathering”, the Emmy-winning holiday movie 

starring Ed Asner and Maureen Stapleton, at 12:30. We’ll bring the popcorn. The sequel will be shown at 

noon on the 29th. 

In addition to meeting on the 5th and 12th, we’ve added a Loss Support meeting date on Tuesday the 

19th at 10:00 to help navigate the holidays. 

Join us for our annual Holiday lights tour with Rick and Sarah, starting at 4:00. Call or come by to sign up. 

This is also on the 12th… 

Sandra King, accompanied Paul DiLego on piano, will be leading a seasonal sing a long event on the 14th. 

Speaking of seasonal, children from St. Pats will be here on the 18th at 3:15 to share a seasonal 

celebration with us. This will be complete with entertainment, audience participation and refreshments, 

thanks to Karyn for arranging this. 

On the 21st, we’ll have spaghetti and meatballs with garlic bread for lunch, then a presentation by Jessi 

Byrne from the Community Coalition on “Fire Cider”, a warming, decongesting tonic that can aid 

digestion, warm the system and help clear your sinuses. It can also be taken in concentrated dosages for 

sore throats, colds and flu. Vinegar, cayenne, other ingredients. Join us! 

Our final Tech Tutoring session for the year happens at 4:00 on December 1st but will resume after the 

start of the New Year. 

Rick is bringing folks to lunch on the 14th to the Water Street Grill and then on the 28th to Spice Root on 

Spring Street. 

There will be a meeting here on the 22 with folks from Proprietors Field and Berkshire Housing, all in 

house conversations for them… 

I think that’s it for now, so from your friends here at Harper, Carmel, Sarah, Rick and Brian, Happy and 

Healthy Holidays! 

 

 


